
Life and Work – May 8, 2022 

  
We gratefully accept the donation of Flowers in the Sanctuary: 
*In loving memory of our mom Elsie Pottle from Vera and Muriel.  

 

We gratefully accept the following donation to the Memorial Fund: 
*In loving memory of parents Edison & Cassandra Butt, Clyde & Gladys Heath,  

brothers John Heath & Bill Butt from Sam & Brenda Butt.  
 

We gratefully accept the following donation to the Operating Expense Fund: 
*In loving memory of Ruby Hiscock from Glenn, Jan & Family.  

 

We gratefully accept the following donations to the Cemetery Fund:  
*In loving memory of mother May Stokes from Jean & Family. 

*In loving memory of mother, Ruby Hiscock from Patsy.  
*In loving memory of the dearest mother, Ruby Hiscock, from Donna.  

 

We gratefully accept the following donation to the General Fund:  
*In memory of Ivy G. Hann from daughter-in-law Nellie Hann and family. 

 
 

Rev. James on Study Break: This coming week (May 9-14), James will be on study leave for a few 
days. After this, both he and Susan will be taking part in the Regional Council Meeting. James will be 
back to co-lead the Memorial Hymn Sing service on Sunday, May 15 along with the Guitar Group and 
Amy Dalziel. 
 

Young Adults: The young adults group will be going to enjoy a movie on May 11.  
For more details you can connect with James.  
 
Message from Council: 
As you are aware our office administrator, Tracy, had her last day on Friday, May 6 and will be 
pursuing new interests and challenges with the Provincial Government. We thank Tracy for her 
service to the congregation and staff at St. James. She has presented a sunny welcome to those who 
called or visited the office and has been very accommodating in meeting the tasks assigned to her. 
We are sorry to see her go but wish her well as she begins a new chapter in her career path. 
 

The office will be run by some of our volunteers for the interim while St. James hires a new Office 
Admin. So please connect with the office before coming to the building to ensure that one of our 
volunteers will be in the building to assist you. 
 

Weekly Fellowship: We are hosting a tea and coffee following the 11:00am service on Sundays. So if 
you can, bring a mug with you so we don't have to use too many disposable cups, and we'll have a 
mug up after Sundays service in the Fellowship Room.  
 

Pub Theology for May: This month's Pub Theology gathering is scheduled for May 18 at 7:00pm. At 
this time the plan is to meet in person at The Guv'nor, assuming that numbers of infections from COVID 
keep going down from earlier in the month.  
 

Memorial Sing Hymn – We have added “Jesus You Have Come to The Lakeshore” to the Sing Hymn. 
Additional submissions will be accepted.  
When: Sunday, May 15, 2022 at St. James United. 
Submission Deadline: Monday, May 9, 2022. 
Payments can be made via cash/cheque and you can place your form and payment in the secure drop-
box to the right of the office entrance or drop it to the office during office hours. 



You can also email your dedication to info@stjamesuc.org.  
Electronic payments can be made by “Donate” button on the website or by e-transfer to 
treasurer@stjamesuc.org.  
Please note “Hymn Sing” with your payment.  
A tax receipt will be issued.   
 
Office Administrator - Tracy Bishop 
I am overwhelmed by the calls, emails, and well wishes I received from members, staff, and groups of 
St. James. I can certainly feel the love and know that I have all of your support. My heart will forever be 
touched by the people of St. James. 
It has been my pleasure !! 
 

Community News 
 

Topsail United - Flipper Dinner 
The Topsail United Men's Club will be holding a takeout Flipper Dinner on  
Monday May 16, 2022.  
Pick up: 4:30 - 6:00. 
Tickets: $25. Tickets must be paid for in advance. No Sales at the Door. To purchase tickets please 
call the Church Office at 834-4567.  
Office hours are 9-12, Monday-Friday. Thank you !! 
 

Topsail United Church will be holding a Spring Flea Market 
When: Saturday May 28 from 9:30am - 2:00pm.  
Admission: $1. All are Welcome. Masks will be required.   
 

Topsail United Church is hosting a Lobster/Steak eat-in Meal 
When: Saturday, June 4, at 630 P.M. 
Cost: Lobster or Steak for $45/person or a combo meal for $70. 
A variety of Salads and Rolls, as well as desserts and after dinner entertainment. Tickets will be 
available at the Office please call 834-4567.  
Mask Wearing will be required. 
 

Tuesday, June 7, 2022 please join Ref. M.J. and The Masons Sweet Forget-Me- Nots  
Cafe of Memories.  
Join us as Lodge Westmoorland, in partnership with Alzheimer Society of Newfoundland & Labrador, 
hosts an afternoon of entertainment & refreshments for those with dementia and their caregivers.  
When: Tuesday, June 7 from 2:00PM—4:00PM  
Where: Freemason’s Hall, 115 Mt. Carson Ave, Mount Pearl  
*Registration is required, due to limited space*  
Please register by calling the Alzheimer Society at (709) 576-0608 or e-mail events@alzheimernl.ca  
Masks are required!  All events are free of charge!  
 

A space to doodle, take notes, write your grocery list, 
do math equations. This space is for you.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


